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Th	benefits	of	roof	top	solar	panels	to	assisting	people	address	the	ever	
increasing	cost	of	power	are	many	not	only	to	the	individual	but	to	the	national	
grid	itself.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	therefore	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity	and	retailers	should	be	regulated	to	ensure	they	offer	it	to	a	
minumum;		this	would	encourage	more	households	to	buy	solar	for	their	own	
use	and	thereby	reduce	requirements	on	the	gri.	
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